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Rafi Miah

From: Orriss Adrian <AdrianOrriss@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 February 2022 15:01

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 298 Gray's Inn Road London WC1X 8DX

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports 

of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

FAO:- Adam Greenhalgh – Development Management, Regeneration and Planning, London Borough of Camden 

  

Application No: } 2021/1129/P 

Site address:     } 298 Gray's Inn Road London WC1X 8DX 

Proposal:           } Change of use on lower ground floor and ground floor from Class E (Estate agents) to Class E (b) 

(restaurant) and sui generis (hot food takeaway) 

 

Thank you for your consultation. 

 

We have no objection in principle to the above planning application.  

 

This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager. 

 

 

Adrian Orriss 

Apprentice Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) 
Infrastructure Protection  
Email: SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk 

TfL Engineering | 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN 
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